
GCSE Results Pick-up 
 

GCSE Results can be picked up at the following times from the Main Office on 
Thursday 22nd August: 
 
Year 12 
12A  9.00 a.m. 
12B  9.15 a.m. 
12C  9.30 a.m. 
12D  9.45 a.m. 
 
Year 11  10.00 a.m. 
 
Any results not picked up by 2.00 p.m. will be posted 1st Class to your home 
address. 
 
Results will not be emailed or given over the phone. 


